
 

 

Date:   04 .07.2024 

To 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001, India 
Scrip Code: 543989 

To 
Listing Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051, India 
Symbol: KALAMANDIR 

 

Subject: Business Update at the end of Q1 FY 2024-25 

With reference to the subject cited above, we wish to inform the Business update of the 

Company for the Quarter ended June, 2024 subject to audit. 

1. Our company achieved a turnover of about Rs.267.29 crores during Q1 FY 2024-25, 

a decline of 12.25 % over Q1 YOY.  

2. During the quarter, one Store (61st store) under the brand of “Kanchipuram 

Varamahalakshmi Silks” was opened on 13th June, 2024 at Salem, Tamilnadu with 

6,626 sft. 

Kindly treat this as intimation under the applicable Regulation of SEBI (Listing Obligation and 

Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. The same intimation is also 

available on the Company’s website https://sskl.co.in/investor-relations/  

This is for your information and records. 

Yours sincerely, 

For Sai Silks (Kalamandir) Limited 

 

 

M.K.Bhaskara Teja 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M.No: A39542 
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